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Tuesday 12th November, 2019  

 

Shelley Public School would like to say 

Thank you! 
 
In appreciation of the wonderful support our helpers provide to 
students and staff in classrooms, on excursions, in the canteen 
and with extra-curricular activities, we invite you to join us for 
our Thank You Morning Tea. 
 

Thursday 28th November, 2019 
From 10:40am – in the hall 

 
Please note that the canteen will be closed all day as the 
canteen helpers will be attending the morning tea - remember 
to send recess and lunch for your children. 
 
We hope to see you there! 
 
Ms Campion            Mrs Williams 
Principal        Deputy Principal 
 

 

Shelley Public School 
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